

Memo

To: Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh

CC: Jacqueline Greer

Date: 12/9/2021

Re: Request to appoint Ms. Andrea Mignone as a Trustee of the Harrison Public Library

Dear Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

The Board of Trustees of the Harrison Public Library voted unanimously on December 1, 2021 meeting to recommend that Ms. Andrea Mignone be appointed as a Trustee of the Harrison Public Library, with her terms to be from January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2024.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director